
Board of Trustees Meeting Summary 

December 12, 2024 

 

1. Chair Jerre Holmes called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone. 

 

2. The Board met and adopted, through a motion, the second consideration of the 

2025-2027 six classification alignment with member schools placed in regions.   

 

3. A public hearing was held on Wednesday, December 11 in an attempt to get 

feedback from the various districts, schools and communities on the placement of 

schools into regions.    

 

4. For consideration prior to an established alignment, any school may apply to a 

higher classification in a specific sport or activity.  Schools will be considered for 

the requested placement in the December 19th Board of Trustees meeting.  Once a 

school is placed in the higher classification, then the school must remain in the 

new placement for that specific sport or activity for the duration of the established 

two-year alignment. 

 

5. The assignment of schools into regions will be determined on December 19, 2024, 

by the Board of Trustees, allowing time for schools and regions to organize and 

schedule for the two-year alignment period.  The first contests under the new 

alignment will take place the fall of 2025.  The enrollment data upon which the 

alignment is based will be less than one year old. 

 

6. Mr. Mark Van Wagoner, UHSAA Legal Counsel, provided a legal report to the 

Board of Trustees. 

 


